 REMINDER

'MOST IMPORTANT
HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTM_ENT
NO.PWE-95-3-75(Gen-Cir)-ES-I- &ma & \L\ﬁ ‘Dated:-0\ ‘ ‘o\ Y o) o
From: ' V '
Engineer-in-Chief,
HP.PWD, Shimla~2‘ A
- To
The Engmeer—m Chief (PrOJect)
The Chief Architect, HP.PWD Shimla/ Mand1
All the Chief Engineers in HP.PWD.
Allithe Superintending Engineers in HP.PWD.
All the Executive Engineers in HP.PWD. !
All the LAOs in Hp PWD. ' SN
Subject:« | famr ﬁ e v/ 3@%’& AT &7 U9 IR |
: S \‘\,\& - . . ‘ . ' -
03\\3\»\70 ;' Kindly refer to this office even file letter No. 7258-7359 dated

\ X 18.09.2020 on the subject cite above. The reqﬁim ¢ information as de51red is still awalted from you

- M“ . You are, therefore, agam requested to look in th= matter and take appropriate action to furnish the '
Ul

baalar by o information on the prescrlbed proforma to this office atonce.

emd. soy
w—-\ wml—"j‘

Re 144" PWD. Slnrnla—2

Vo |
'I({E Wing) HP. PWD Sthla 2 with
direction to upload this letter a/w enclosure on the official web51te of HP. PWD

All Branch Head mn LIP PWD Head Quaner HP. PWD Shlmla -2 for
for snmlar necessary action please.




